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26 February 2021
Mr David Hatfield and Ms Miriam Kolacz
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission

By email: david.hatfield@accc.gov.au
miriam.kolacz@accc.gov.au

Dear David and Miriam,

Pursuant to Condition 2 of the ACCC’s Authorisation AA1000511, AMA(NSW) provides the
following update.

During the period 1 December 2020 to 26 February 2021 AMA(NSW) has had no discussions
with private hospital operators regarding arrangements with Visiting Medical Officers for the
treatment of public patients in its facility.

Yours sincerely,

Dominique Egan
Director of Workplace Relations
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